Cathedral of Our Lady of Perpetual Help

520 Cathedral Drive
Rapid City, South Dakota 57701-5499
Phone: (605) 342-0507
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21 December 2000

Mr. Bili Lass

Plarining Department

City of Rapid City

300 Sixth Street

Rapid City, SD 57701-2724

Dear Mr. Bill Lass,

We at the Cathedral Parish strongly oppose to the rezoning of Tracts AR-1 thru AR-5 and Tracts
AR-7 thru AR-9 and Tract B of Regional Hospital Addition located in SW1/4 of Section 2,
TIN, R7E, BHM, Rapid City, Pennington County, South Dakota from Office Commercial
District to General Commercial District.

If thiis rezoning passed, the public would hiave no prior kiiowledge of any type of medical or
commercial facility being built. With the close proximity of the church, schools and residences
this would be very undesitable. Thank you for hearing our objection.

Fraternally yours in Christ,

/MM,/
Monsigiior Michael Woster, JCL
Pastor
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